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December 3, 2019

John Lins
Des Moines Water Works
220l George Flagg Parkway
Des Moines, Iowa 50321-1190

Dear Sir:

In regards to your letter of November 8, 2019 indicating there was a 
potential source of cross connection.  I believe there is currently no 
cross connection as referenced in your letter.  Please contact June 
Campbell at 515-964-3642 so an appointment for inspection can be 
made. Please have the inspector specifically point out any source of 
potential connection, if any potential cross connection is found we will 
correct the problem promptly.

Sincerely,

June Campbell
2538 NE 102 Avenue 
Ankeny, Iowa 50021


